
  
Minutes for Joint Medina/Ridgeway/Shelby Consolidation Study Committee and 
Town/Village Boards 
  
March 29, 2011 
  
Minutes: Patty Blackburn 
  
Present:  Charlie Slack, Patty Blackburn, Nelda Callard, Ken Schaal, Larry Fox, Jeff Toussaint, Don 
Colquhoun, Adam Tabelski, Andrew Meier, Nathan Pace, Gary Blackburn, Vicki Brown (CGR) and Charles 
Zettek (CGR) 
Town/Village Representatives:  Brian Napoli, Dale Stalker and Mark Goheen 
 
  
The meeting was called to order by Nathan Pace at 7:08 PM at the Shelby Town Hall. 
  
The Town Boards, (Medina/Ridgeway/Shelby) were invited to hear the Consolidation Study Committee's 
findings regarding a possible consolidation of the 3 entities. 
  
Charles Zettek (CGR) and Vicki Brown (CGR) summarized the Options Report: highlighting the 
Heightened Shared Services approach and the Single Government approach.  The Tax Impact Report was 
also summarized. 
  
Charlie Zettek. stated that this report would be posted on the website two weeks before the Public forum 
would be held – www.cgr.org/medina-ridgeway-shelby. 
 
Vicki Brown added that a detailed Appendix would be posted on the website. 
  
  
At this point the floor was opened to questions from the Town/Village Boards. 
  
The meeting was adjourned at 9:05 PM 
  
Respectfully Submitted 
Patty Blackburn 
  
 

http://www.cgr.org/medina-ridgeway-shelby

